
 
 
 

Date: June 20, 2024 
 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 India 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400 051   India 
 

Scrip Code: 543529 Symbol: DELHIVERY 

Sub:  Clarification for increase in volume in shares of the Company 
 
Ref: Email dated June 20, 2024 from BSE Limited, Ref. L/SURV/ONL/PV/HK/ 2024-2025 / 100 
 
Dear Madam/Sir, 

 
With reference to the email received from BSE Limited as referred above, we wish to inform you that, in compliance 
with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI Listing 
Regulations”), the Company has been promptly intimating to the Stock Exchanges of all events and information that 
may have a probable bearing on the operation/performance of the Company including all price sensitive 
information, as and when required. 
 
The increase in movement in volume of Company’s equity shares is due to market conditions and is purely market 
driven. Further, as on date there is no event or information / announcement including impending announcement, 
that, in our opinion, may have a bearing on the price / volume behavior of the Company's security and which has 
not been disclosed to the Stock Exchanges. 

 
We request you to take our clarification /submission made hereinabove in the subject matter on your records. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
For Delhivery Limited 
 
 
 
 
Madhulika Rawat 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
Membership No: F 8765 
Place: Mumbai 
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